Report to LMPC on Lytchett Matravers Sports Club (LMSC)- 22nd. May 2019

22 May 2019 08:56

Since the last LMPC meeting work has continued on the renovation work. The main building should be finished in the next week and the referee's room shortly after. The garage in which the referee's room is has been reroofed providing dry storage for football equipment.

A number of minor improvements have been identified and will be done shortly at minimal cost.

A water meter to measure the water supplied to the Scouts is to be fitted. LMSC will be receiving in excess of £1,500 from the Scouts over the next year as payment for water used in the last 6 years.

Designs for an external sign for LMSC to go on the gable end of the building are to be drawn up. This likely to draw attention the Club as the home of football and other activities. There is the possibility of sponsorship

Adult football is ready to start training ahead of next seasons entry into an appropriate Dorset FA league. To celebrate the return of adult football under the guise of Lytchett Red Triangle a charity match is proposed later in the year. This will be an opportunity to invite past Red Triangle footballers as well as villagers to see the upgraded facilities. Hopefully they will be minded to make donations. The possibility of a donors board in the club is being looked at.

Quotes are being sought for work identified by the FA 's pitch advisor to maintain and improve the playing surface. More investigative work into the drainage of the rec is to be progressed.

pjw